
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

Welcome to 3rd Grade in Room 210! I am thrilled to be working with all of you this year, and I’m 
especially excited to continue our journey with those of you who I have previously taught in 
Kindergarten. It feels like just yesterday that we were exploring the world of letters and numbers 
together, and now we’re ready to take on bigger adventures and challenges in 3rd grade! 

This year is going to be full of exciting learning experiences. We will spend the first few days 
reconnecting, setting up classroom expectations, and diving into some fun activities to build our 
classroom community. From there, we will begin to explore our curriculums for the new school 
year.  

Important Information: 

●​ Supply List: A list of supplies will be sent home before school starts. Please gather all 
supplies before the first day and be sure to label everything with your child’s name, 
including headphones. This will help us stay organized as we get started! 

●​ Summer Reading: If you haven’t already, be sure to spend some time reading together 
this summer! It’s a great way to get excited for the new school year and keep those 
reading skills sharp. 

I am truly looking forward to a fantastic year of growth, exploration, and fun with your child. I 
believe that school should be a place where students feel safe, excited, and encouraged to do 
their very best, and I’m committed to creating that environment for them every day. 

If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to reach out to me at lreighn@philasd.org. 
I’m always happy to chat! 

Thank you for your continued support, and let’s make this school year amazing! 

Warmly,​
Mrs. DeGuzman​
3rd Grade Teacher  



 
尊敬的家长/监护人和学生们： 

欢迎来到210教室的三年级！我很高兴今年能和你们一起工作，尤其高兴能和以前在幼儿园教过

的你们一起继续我们的旅程。仿佛就在昨天，我们一起探索字母和数字的世界，现在我们已经准

备好迎接三年级更大的冒险和挑战！ 

今年将充满激动人心的学习体验。我们将在最初的几天里重新建立联系，设定课堂期望，并参与

一些有趣的活动来建立我们的课堂社区。从这里开始，我们将开始探索新学年的课程。 

重要信息： 

用品清单：开学前我们会把用品清单寄回家。请在开学前准备好所有用品，并确保在所有物品上

贴上您孩子的名字，包括耳机。这将帮助我们在开学时保持井然有序！ 

暑期阅读：如果您还没有，一定要在这个夏天花些时间一起阅读！这是迎接新学年并保持阅读能

力的绝佳方式。 

我真诚地期待与您的孩子一起度过一个充满成长、探索和乐趣的美好学年。我相信学校应该是一

个让学生感到安全、兴奋并被鼓励发挥出最佳水平的地方，我致力于每天为他们营造这样的环

境。 

如果您有任何疑问或顾虑，请随时通过 lreighn@philasd.org 与我联系。我很乐意与您交流！ 

感谢您一直以来的支持，让我们一起创造精彩的学年！ 

此致， 

DeGuzman 女士 

三年级教师 

 

 

 


